
Hello Fred 
 
There has been an error on the application form which should have been made in the name of my 
limited company with Charmaine as the proposed DPS. 
 
If Charmaine emails you requesting this change would that enable you to process the application on that 
basis ? 
 
Regards 
Russell    
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
> On 14 Oct 2015, at 1:07 p.m., Spriggs, Fred <fspriggs@herefordshire.gov.uk> wrote: 
>  
> Good afternoon Mr Stevens 
> The premises licence which was in your company's name was revoked and therefore no longer exists. 
> As the new premises licence application has been made in the name of Charmaine you no longer can 
play any part in the matter as you have no legally standing in respect of the premises licence. 
>  
> Best wishes 
> Fred Spriggs 
>  
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Russell Stevens [mailto:russell@classiccountryhouses.com] 
> Sent: 14 October 2015 12:20 
> To: Licensing; Spriggs, Fred; James Mooney 
> Cc: Royal Oak HR6; James Brinton 
> Subject: The Royal Oak Hotel Leominster 
>  
> Hi All 
>  
> I understand that the police are now happy with all aspects of the new premises license application 
provided we accept the special conditions that they are seeking to impose. 
>  
> As the director of the limited company that holds the premises license I am happy with the conditions 
imposed with the exception of the objection to Charmaine Brooke becoming the DPS. I understand that 
Charmaine has been unable to resolve this with Jim Mooney and as a result this matter will have to be 
dealt with at a committee meeting and I would be grateful if you could please arrange a date for this. 
>  
> I look forward to hearing from you. 
>  
> Regards 
> Russell Stevens 
>  
>  
>  
> Sent from my iPad 
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> “Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not 
necessarily those of Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical Commissioning Group (HCCG), Wye 
Valley NHS Trust or 2gether NHS Foundation Trust. You should be aware that Herefordshire Council, 
Herefordshire Clinical Commissioning Group (HCCG), Wye Valley NHS Trust & 2gether NHS Foundation 
Trust monitors its email service. This e-mail and any attached files are confidential and intended solely 
for the use of the addressee. This communication may contain material protected by law from being 
passed on. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised 
that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you 
have received this e-mail in error please contact the sender immediately and destroy all copies of it.” 
 


